
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Request to Reschedule Five Flags Work Session 
 
DATE: June 30, 2022 
 
 
Leisure Services Manager Marie Ware is recommending City Council reschedule the 
July 11, 2022 Five Flags Work Session to Monday, October 24, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
I concur with the recommendation and respectfully request Mayor and City Council 
approval. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Marie Ware, Leisure Services Manager 


